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6th July 2017
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni

End of Year Reports
We will put your child’s report with their work in class on Tuesday 11th July, after school.  This will be an opportunity for you to look at books, as we may have to keep some books in school for a year as ‘evidence’.
Staff will be available for an informal chat until 5pm, or you can make an appointment to meet with me or one of the teachers at another time, if you have any further queries.

Moel Fammau walk in aid of the Mountain Rescue

· We have organised for the children to walk up Moel Fammau on Friday 14th July. We are hoping that this will take place on the morning of the 14th but of course it will be weather dependent, so we will confirm this nearer the day.

· We have booked a bus to transport us to and from Moel Fammau.

· Please complete and return the attached Form B.
· If there is any parent who does not wish their child to take part can you please let me know. 
· Mr Brownhill who was a student teacher on placement here earlier on in the year has organised for the Mountain Rescue to accompany us on the walk.  You may remember that he also organised for the Mountain Rescue to come into school while he was here on his placement.

· If you are able to send in a donation towards the Mountain Rescue, who do such good work, it would be appreciated, thank you.

Drama Club

Mrs Jane Meakin who has been leading the afterschool drama club has arranged for the children to do a performance in school on Wednesday 19th July at 5pm.  All welcome.

Year 6 Leavers Treat

We have organised for year 6 to go to Frankie & Benny’s, Cheshire Oaks, for food at 4pm on Tuesday 18th July followed by a game at Laser Quest at 6pm. We have had to do it this way round as Laser Quest was booked up at other times. 
If any parent is able to help with lifts to/from Cheshire Oaks, please can you let a member of staff know.

Reminder that it is the Strawberry Tea at Church this Sunday 3pm -5pm.

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher
St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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